
To Whom It May Concern 

RE: Headrick Project 8822 SE 62 Street, Mercer Island, WA. 

I Visited the site the week of 9/11/23 to verify that tree 16 was retained. Tree 16 was located during my 
site inspection and is in good condition. 

I also looked over tree 32, the Western Red Cedar; this tree has been retained and is in good condition. I 
recommend fertilization after the first frost of this 2023 winter and then again in early spring to help 
with the stress on it created by the dry summer and construction site work and changes near it. 

The replacement trees to be planted will be supported by Tree-Gaters until the final landscape 
installation, when they will be included in the new irrigation system. 

Respectfully Submitted 

Neal Baker 
ArboristsNW.com 
ISA Cert. PN1075A 
TRAQ ISA (Tree Risk Assessment Qualified) 
Member AREA & SOCA 
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